
Bulletin 
Thursday 13th September, 2018 

*Please note: school will close to students at 12.10pm on Tuesday 18th September, for Open 
Day* 

Enrichment 
Sporting enrichment activities will start from next Monday (17th September) and sign up sheets 
are already available on the PE noticeboard. Homework support and supervision will also run 
from next week.  
 
Students will receive sign-up sheets for all other enrichment activities in their tutor sessions next 
week.  
 
Please note, there will be no enrichment on Tuesday 18th September due to Open Day.   
 
Lateness to school 
A number of students have been arriving late to school and will serve detentions this week for 
this lateness. Please ensure your child is leaving home early enough to avoid transport delays. 
Students must be inside the school door by 8.25am each morning.  
 
Telephoning Reception 
We have had a number of parents contacting Reception at the end of the day to check whether 
their child has left school. Unless you have been contacted otherwise, until enrichment starts, 
students leave the school site at 3.10pm on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday; and at 
4.10pm on Thursdays.  
 
Please avoid contacting Reception at our busiest times, unless there is an emergency.  We will 
confirm with parents the exact times for enrichment activities once these are finalised so that 
you know what time they will leave the school site from 17th September onwards.  
 
Uniform 
A reminder to all parents that students must be in full school uniform, and must not wear train-
ers or hoodies unless they have a PE lesson. On PE days, students must wear their PE kit to 
school. 
 
 
  
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

Are you receiving news about social events and fundraising for our school community from The Friends of 

The Charter School East Dulwich?  

Don’t miss out: click on the link to subscribe and ensure you are kept up to date: 

https://mailchi.mp/0a340a114be9/join_friends_of_tcsed.  

Thank you, from The Friends of TCSED.   

 

Forthcoming Dates 

 

Autumn Term: 

5th Sep - 14th Dec  

--------------------------------- 

Open Days 

Tuesday 18th September 

 

Thursday 27th September 

 

Tuesday 2nd October 

 

School will close to  

students at 12.10pm on 

these days 

 

--------------------------------- 

Year 7 Parents  

Settling-in Evening 

Thursday 11th October 

5.30pm to 6.30pm 

--------------------------------- 

Half - Term 

22nd Oct - 2nd Nov 

--------------------------------- 
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